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Please do not discontinue mail in voting.  The fear mongering surrounding mail in 

voting should not ruin this for the 99.9% of the Oregonians that are served by mail in 

voting.  Recently traveling in and out of the USA, there are many ways to validate 

citizenship electronically. Additionally county elections officials have always been 

attentive and responsive in the past if there has ever been an issue with my ballot. 


